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Phonics and Early Reading Parent Workshop. 

 

Monday 25th September 2023. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

‘The more that you read, the more things you’ll know. The more that you learn, the more 

places you’ll go.’ – Dr Seuss.  

 

It is, therefore, vital that your child finds learning to read and write a rewarding and 

successful experience. To assist with this, we are inviting you to attend a Parent Workshop 

on Monday 2nd October 2023. This will take place between 4pm-4.30pm and then again 

at 4.35pm-5.05pm. Please indicate below which one of the two sessions would be most 

favourable for you to attend.  

 

Throughout the workshop, we will provide you with information on our structured phonics 

and reading sessions, ideas on how you can support your child at home through 

engaging games and will introduce you to a bank of terminology that you can use to 

support their learning.  

We hope that you are able to join us. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

The Valley Team. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I __________________________________________ parent of ______________________________ 

(child’s name) in Class ______________ would like to attend the Phonics and Early 

Reading Parent Workshop on Monday 2nd October 2023 at 4pm or 4.35pm (please 

delete). 

Signed _______________________________________________         Date:_____________________ 

http://www.tmpf.staffs.sch.uk/

